
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting January 09, 2023 

Following up on a complaint about property 
maintenance Qunk) in the yard. 

I spoke with the County about some issues I had 
questions about the Village. 

Spoke with Buell Fuel about the 239 report from 
the State. 

Called some homeowners after the snow storm to 
remind them to clean their sidewalk.(Vacant 
Properties) 



Spoke with a homeowner about their Septic 
System on Main St. 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
Vehicles in Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


